
 

 

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Family Members and Friends,  

I am writing to you all to ask for your help in securing more leaders for Beavers. We require an 

additional 3 people to help during term time on a Monday 5pm to 6pm.  

Beavers cannot continue with just 2 leaders and a leader must be present at each Monday session 

for it to run. 

We need to increase our current leader pool so no one person has to be present at every session. 

We are aiming to make Scouting as flexible as possible for all concerned - parents and leaders alike.  

What’s involved: 

 Running at least 1 session per month  

 Providing support at some other sessions 

 Completing required Scouts Association training 

If you would like to know more or just want to chat further please get in touch, my contact details 

are below.  

I am also enclosing a flier to help with recruitment, if you know of someone who might be able to 

help please do pass this on. 

Many thanks, 

Martin 

Martin Ferm 

Group Scout Leader 

2nd Cricklade Scout Group 

Telephone 07730956979 

martin.ferm@2ndcrickladescouts.org.uk 
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